RESOLUTION NO. 2022 - 055

A RESOLUTION ACCEPTING AND AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR TO EXECUTE A MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING WITH THE SOUTH COBB ARTS ALLIANCE FOR THE USE OF THE FORD CENTER RECEPTION HALL FOR A CHRISTMAS MARKET IN DECEMBER 2022; PROVIDING FOR AN EFFECTIVE DATE; AND FOR OTHER PURPOSES.
WHEREAS, the South Cobb Arts Alliance proposes to conduct a Christmas Market at the Ford Center Reception Hall from November 30 to December 6, 2022 and has presented the City of Powder Springs (“City”) a Memorandum of Understanding governing said show;
WHEREAS,  the City desires to facilitate the show and finds it in the public interest to execute a memorandum of understanding related to the management of the show; 
NOW THEREFORE, be it hereby resolved by the Mayor and Council of the City of Powder Springs that the Mayor is authorized to execute a Memorandum of Understanding with the South Cobb Arts Alliance governing the management of the Christmas Market at the Ford Center Reception Hall in December 2022 in form substantially similar to the attached, subject to review and approval by the City Attorney. 
SO RESOLVED this 18th day of April, 2022. 
Albert Thurman, Mayor







Henry Lust, Council Member








Doris Dawkins, Council Member








Dwayne Green, Council Member
Patrick Bordelon, Council Member








Patricia Wisdom, Council Member

ATTEST:  


________

Kelly Axt, City Clerk

